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a  r  e  n  a  

7 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted to advise you that our new behaviour policy is up and running.  You can find a 

copy on our website at http://thebusheyacademy.org/parents-students/s4-student-behaviour-

policy/.   
 

The basis for our policy is that all learners need to follow three simple rules: 
 

 Be ready 

 Be respectful 

 Be safe 
 

Here are some examples of what this can mean in practice: 
 

Being ready 

• Attend on time, every day with the correct equipment 

• Full school uniform worn properly 

• All headphones, phones & other electronic equipment out of sight & off 

• No gum, food or fluid (apart from water) 
 

Being respectful 

• Do as you are asked by members of staff 

• Listen to others, use appropriate language & a polite tone 

• Look after each other, the building, displays & equipment 

• Dispose of all litter correctly 
 

Being safe 

• Do not bully or be aggressive 

• Keep your hands, feet, objects & unkind comments to yourself 

• Be in the right place at the right time 

• Follow ‘Tremendous Transitions’ 
 

I would be very grateful if you could discuss ‘ready, respectful, safe’ with your child.  We are 

doing a lot of work around this through our tutor programme and assemblies.  If you have any 

questions regarding this policy please contact me on mchapman@thebusheyacademy.org.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Chapman 

Assistant Principal 
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